
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 23, 2016  

  

MEMO TO:  Extended Pay Plan Participants 

 

FROM:         Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

  

RE:                Error in Extended Pay Plan Deductions 

 

 

The BTF office sent all extended pay plan adjustments (new participants, withdrawals from the 

program, increases in deductions and decreases in deductions to the Buffalo Public School 

payroll department to go into effect today Friday, September 23, 2016. 

  

Unfortunately, due to an error in the Payroll Department, none of the changes went into effect 

today.  We are aware of the problem and will work with the payroll department to correct the 

error ASAP. 

 

This only affects the participants in the Extended Pay Plan that requested a change in their 

deduction. 
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